the 1340 spot

AUGUSTA, GEORGIA

@ SERYING A MAJOR SOUTHEASTERN MARKET

December 30, 1946

Mr. S.R. Morss

Ro 3,
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your DX report
of Dec. 25, 1946.

We appreciate your report in view of the fact
that WBBQ was placed on the air for the first
time on the 25th. We will place the station
in actual operation on or about the 12th of
January.

L In the meantime, however, we will undoubtedly
be running several more test broadcasts so
possibly you will hear us again Thanks
again for the report. -

Cordially yours,

Roane hecrimpin

E.D. Freeman
Chief Engineer

® GEORGE G. WEISS, MANAGER



